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Manendo, Mark Assemblyman

From: Ron at reno-construction.com [rschmitt@reno-construction.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2003 8:30 AM
To: Valerie Weber; Ron Knecht; Joe Hardy; Tom Grady; Pete Goiciechea; Chad Christensen;

Peggy Pierce; Bob McCieary, Ellen Koivisto; Tom Collins; Kelvin Atkinson; Wendell P
Williams; Mark A Manendo

Cc: Bernie Anderson

Subject: ABO056

Schmitt, Ron.vcf

Dear members of the Assembly Government Affair:

Greetings to everyone. It has been a pleasure this last couple of weeks
to

watch each of you at work on the Government Affairs Committee. Fach of
you

are to be commended for your hard work and knowledge. As a newly formed
committee you are working in a very professional manner. Keep up the
good

work.

Tomorrow Assemblyman Bernie Anderson will be introducing a bill for the
City

of Sparks. This bill was drafted by our Charter Committee. OQur Charter
committee is comprised of very professional citizens and have spent
several

months working on this bill.

I support Assemblymen Anderson and the Charter Committee and support
this
bill.

Any questions feel free to call me.
Ron Schmitt

775-846-6716 cell# 775-846-6716
rschmittf@reno-construction. com
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